
 

 
 
 
 

Lunar New Year Parade  
at Richmond Rose Public School 

 
Families are invited to watch our Kindergarten to Grade 3 

students celebrate Lunar New Year on 
 

Wednesday, February 6th, 2019! 
 

Students and staff are encouraged to wear their  
New Year’s celebration clothes,  

 or the colours red and gold for the parade! 
  

The parade will begin at 1:30 p.m. 
Please enter the school by the office doors  

to sign in and enjoy the parade.   
 

Due to space restrictions, the assembly following the parade 
 will be for staff and students only.  Thank you! 

 


